From: Anna Adam – General Manager

To: Collaborators of P&J Corp.

Dear Collaborators:

I am very glad to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, through this e-mail. I want to express my deepest gratitude for being part of this great family. All your performance and professionalism, make this company bigger.

Our clients are satisfied with our service, and this is because we have a wonderful team, which provides immediate solutions to their requests. Many thanks again for your effort and commitment.
We have too many new challenges for next year, also as we have a good team, I´m sure we´ll continue growing, keeping the same essence of our work and good customer service. I say goodbye to all of you and I hope you have a Happy Christmas and New Year.

Best wishes,

 Anna Adam General Manager – P&J Corp.

